ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

Water Programs
Washington, D. C. 20460
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Mr. Richard C. DeYoung
Assistant Director for Pressurized

Water Reactors
Division of Reactor Licensing R ey
Atomic Energy Commission 50 "< /=
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

Thank you for your letter of December 13, 1971, enclcsing the
Final Safety Analysis Report of the Sacramento Municipal Utility
District, Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station, Amendment No. 6
dated Deczmber 6, 1971.

Sincerely yours,
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Ralph H. Holtje
Acting Chief, Federal Activities Branch

8004 034000 [4



